
Dear NU Community! 

 

School of Humanities and Social Sciences at Nazarbayev University  

and the Embassy of Japan in the Republic of Kazakhstan 

 

would like to invite you to the lecture on “Центральноазиатская дипломатия Японии 

в глобальной политике: историческая перспектива и взгляд в будущее”// 

“Japan’s Central Asian Diplomacy in Global Politics:     

Historical and Future Perspectives”. 

  
The lecture will be presented by Dr. Tomohiko Uyama, professor of 

Central Eurasian Studies at Hokkaido University. Dr. Uyama is the 

President of the Japan Association for Central Asian Studies and a 

former director of the Slavic-Eurasian Research Center at Hokkaido 

University. Professor Uyama was an invited scholar at the Institute of 

Oriental Studies of the National Academy of the Republic of 

Kazakhstan in 1995-1996, and an attaché (political analysis expert) at 

the Embassy of Japan in the Republic of Kazakhstan in 1994-1995. 

Dr. Uyama has published extensively, authoring and editing 18 books, 

and writing over 180 articles on the history, politics, and international 

relations of Central Asia and other global issues.  
 

The lecture will be delivered in Russian. Professor Tomohiko Uyama 

will talk about the historical background of Japan’s diplomacy towards 

Central Asia, its development in the past decades, and its present state in the context of broader 

international relations in Eurasia. He also aims to explore the roles of Japan and Central Asian states 

in the dynamically changing world order. 
 

Date and time: 2nd of October (Tuesday), 2018, 16.00 

Venue: Block 7 (extension), 2nd Floor, auditorium 7.329. 

  Do not miss an opportunity to attend such an interesting talk! 

Please register at the link. 

  

The views presented in the lecture are those of the speaker and not necessarily those of Nazarbayev University or any 

of its staff. 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1cnLJvEJW0HTdgQjZIHG3dJbDSQH51vCFkW60WmQmrRE/edit

